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Upcoming Events 
& Need to Knows

Click Underlined Items for 
More Information

At Home Learning
November 30 - December 22, 2020

January 6 - 8, 2021

Christmas Break
December 23, 2020 

to
January 5, 2021

Early Dismissal - 2:00 PM
January 6, 2021

In-School Classes Resume
January 11, 2021

School Council Meeting
January 19 , 2021 

6:30 PM via Google Meet

PD Day - No School
January 29, 2021

SWH Swag is Now Available!

PERSE VERANCE -  RESPEC T -  INTEGRIT Y -  DEDICATION -  ENTHUSIASM

Sending the warmest holiday wishes to you and           yours during this beautiful 
season from all the staff and administration at Sherwood Heights Junior High. 
Wishing you all that is merry and bright for the New Year ahead!

We look forward to seeing all the students again online on 
Wednesday, January 6, 2021, and then back in 
person on Monday, January 11, 2021.

Please be mindful that we are continuing to 
do attendance for each period during online 
learning. If you know that your child will not 
be able to make any of their google meets, 
or will be late, please ensure you email or call 
the school office so that we can mark them ex-
cused (parent aware)... (read more)

Kudos to Mr. Rivard and his 
Leadership 9 class for bringing 
their festive ideas to life online, 
at home and at school this 
week! Each day students and 
staff submitted a photo which 
was shared on our social media 
pages. The theme’s the Leader-
ship students picked were Pets

in the Christmas Spirit, Christmas Out-
fit/Ugly Sweater Day, Take a picture of 
your Tree or Indoor decorations, Christ-
mas Baking, and ending the week with 
Christmas Lights / Outdoor Decorations. 

Thank you to everyone who participat-
ed and shared their awesome photos! 
The festive spirit is definitely alive here at 
Heights!

We ask that parents please contin-
ue to regularly access the parent 
portal on Brightspace rather than 
the student view. This support for 
your student will help encourage 
continual learning.  More informa-
tion can be found here on the EIPS 
website.

Sherwood Heights is wanting to 
consult with parents prior to setting 
fees for the upcoming school year.

Our next school council meeting 
will be taking place on January 
19, 2021 at 6:30 PM. During that 
time, we will be sharing information 
about our current fee structure... 
(read more)
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